
Plant and equipment depreciation. 
 
Hello 
I understand that changes are being proposed to legislation including the removal of 
depreciation claims if a property is sold (I think that’s how I am reading it.) 
Is it possible to amend this so that a new owner could still make claims on any remaining 
depreciation that has not been written down to nil. This is more in line with other 
business practices. 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
Jan Earney  


